
Development and NGOs: 
Internships in Malawi
This program offers a unique, exciting, and ‘life-transforming’ 

opportunity for serious students to receive academic credit while 

participating in an immersive, 7-week international internship with a 

non-governmental organization (NGO) in Malawi, a small vibrant 

country with warm welcoming people in southeast Africa. 
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s Friday, November 1, 2019
4:30-6:00pm 
International Center Room 204

Thursday, November 21, 2019
4:30-6:00pm 
International Center Room 204

Monday, January 13, 2020
4:30-6:00pm 
International Center Room 204

More info can be found at: 

http://osa.isp.msu.edu/Programs/malawiintern.html

Layla Brooks, 2019 participant, at a Lilongwe street market.


